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Tuesday 2nd November 2021  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have pleasure in informing you about a few events over the coming weeks: 

 

Infant School Disco – Thursday 11th November 2021  

Reception children will be able to change into their party clothing after school for their disco, which 

will run from 3:30-4:15pm. Years 1 and 2 children will be able to return to school in their party 

clothing for their disco at 4:30-5:30pm.  

 

Children in Need – Friday 12th November 2021 

We are asking children to come to school in spots or pyjamas on this day with a donation for this 

worthy cause. 

 

Anti-Bullying Week/Day - Friday 19th November 2021 

On this day to commemorate the cause, we are asking pupils to wear odd socks.  

 

Finally, we are delighted that we are able to offer you the opportunity this year, as in previous years, to 

buy Christmas cards designed by your children. The deadline for them to be printed before the end of 

term is very tight so they are busy designing and creating this week! 

We do hope you will buy some packs as this is a great fundraising opportunity.  

Many thanks in anticipation! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Bradley Young 

Headteacher 
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